
 

Township of  
Whitewater Region 

Public Notice 

 

Changes to the Building Permit Fees (2023) 
Public Meeting 

Residents are encouraged to provide comments in 
writing or attend the Public Meeting to be held in the 
Council Chamber located at 44 Main Street in Cobden. 

Wednesday, February 15, 2023, at 4:45 p.m. 

According to the 2012 Building Code, Division C Part 1, 
Section 1.9.1.2, to change Building Permit fees, a public 
meeting must be held and if anyone wants to review 
the changes of the fees and the rationale for the 
changes, additional information can be viewed at the 
Township Office located at 44 Main Street, Cobden, K0J 
1K0. 

Documentation can be found on our website under 
News.  Questions, comments and submissions: 
 
Doug Schultz, Chief Building Official 
dschultz@whitewaterregion.ca 
Telephone:  613-646-2282 Ext. 134 

 


